
1

Mandla Zuma

From: Tracy Geddes <Tracy.Geddes@centralrandgold.com>

Sent: 21 August 2014 12:46 PM

To: Mandla Zuma

Subject: RE: Draft Scoping Report for the Proposed Jupiter Extension 8

Attachments: Jupiter 8_Comment Sheet CRGSA.pdf

Dear Mandla 

 

Thank you for registering Central Rand Gold SA (Pty) Ltd as a interested and affected party (see attached registration 

and comment sheet). 

 

Please be advised that the mining company currently hold an approved Prospecting Right (DMR Ref: 

GP30/5/1/1/2(167)PR over the area in question which cover Ptn 9 of the farm Elandsfontein 90 IR situated in the 

District of Ekurhuleni and must therefore object to any development taking place on site at this stage.  

 

Kindly advise if you would like to meet and discuss further details of the above-mentioned. 

 

Regards, 

Tracy Geddes 

 

 

 

Tracy Geddes 

Acting Environmental and Tenement Manager 

T : 087 310 4400 |  F: 087 310 4449  |  C: +27 (0) 84 645 8707 

tracy.geddes@centralrandgold.com 

10 Spencer Road, Robertville, Roodepoort 1709, South Africa 

PO Box 1085, Florida, 1710, South Africa 

www.centralrandgold.com 

 
 

Read our online email and confidentiality disclaimer. 

���� Please consider the environment - do you really need to print this email? 
 

 

 

 

From: Mandla Zuma [mailto:mandla@sefsa.co.za]  

Sent: 21 August 2014 08:35 AM 
To: Mandla Zuma 

Subject: Draft Scoping Report for the Proposed Jupiter Extension 8 

 

Dear Interested and Affected Party, 
 
Please find attached the notification letter and the background information document for the proposed Jupiter 
Extension 8 project for your perusal. The draft Scoping Report is available for review and comments between 13 
August 2014 and 22 September 2014. 
 
 
 
Kind Regards 

  

Mandla Zuma 
B.Sc. Environmental Management (UZ) 
Environmental Assistant 
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